
Advice for Public Attendees at Full Council  

 

1. If you plan to attend the Full Council meeting on 21 July 2021 the 

Council requests that you undertake a lateral flow test and receive 

a negative test result to show you do not have Covid before you 

attend the meeting. You may be asked to show this result in some 

form before entering the building. Test kits are available for 

collection at test sites or from participating pharmacies - to find 

your nearest collection site, go to Find where to get rapid lateral 

flow tests - NHS (test-and-trace.nhs.uk) They can also be ordered 

online here: Order coronavirus (COVID-19) rapid lateral flow tests - 

GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)). 

 

2. We ask that you wear a face covering before, during and after the 

meeting and while you are in the council offices. This is to reduce 

the risk of spreading the virus now that social distancing has been 

removed.  
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